
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to
each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 5134 
 
 
STUDENT INPUT 
 
The Board of School Trustees recognizes the right of students to have input into 
their education. 
 
Through active involvement at both the school and District level students have a 
right, with the attendant responsibility, to contribute to the planning, delivery 
and evaluation of their learning, provide feedback on teaching and program 
effectiveness and participate on committees or consultative groups relevant to 
their education. 
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